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REPORT 3 - 2024 

To: MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee presents its third report for 2024 and recommends: 

 

AAC-0010-2024 

That the deputation and presentation by Suzanne Holder, Manager, Customer Experience and 

Initiative and Mary-Lou Johnson, Senior Manager Business Development, MiWay to the 

Accessibility Advisory Committee regarding the The Sunflower Initiative, be received. 
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